
SCHOOL MEALS  
 
Our catering is sub-contracted to Orian Catering Services whose employees work on 
the school premises every day.  Meals are produced on a three week cycle of 
menus. There is always a choice of hot meal at the point of service with the 
alternative option of a jacket potato and filling which can be ordered in advance.   
 
Payment for school meals is made through the school office.   Please contact the 
office for banking details if you would like to pay for meals by direct debit or BACs 
transfer.  Money should be brought in an envelope with the name, class and amount 
written on the outside.    
 
As part of the Government’s Universal Free School Meals scheme all children in 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are entitled to receive free school meals. 
 
If you feel that you are entitled to free school meals (FSM) for your child please ask 
for further advice at the school office.  As the school receives extra funding based on 
the number of children registered for free school meals it is important to register 
even if you do not intend your child to take the meals or your child (in Reception 
Year 1 or Year 2) already receives free school meals.  
 
‘Ever 6 FSM’ is additional funding to help children from low income families who are 
eligible for free school meals.  This now includes any child who has been registered 
for free school meals in the past 6 years.  If you fall into this category activities such 
as school trips will be met from this funding.  If you are not sure if you are eligible for 
this funding please check at the school office.  This funding can also be used to 
support extra- curricular activities and any school events or trips for which a 
voluntary contribution is requested. 
 


